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Memorandum of Understanding 

Los Angeles Unified School District and United Teachers Los Angeles  

California State Preschool Programs (CSPP) 

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is to memorialize an agreement between 
the Los Angeles Unified School District and United Teachers Los Angeles:   
 

1.0 Beginning with the 2026-2027 school year, CSPP educators will have the 
option to work one day prior to the school year commencing to conduct 
parent-student orientation and to administer language surveys. The 
orientation/preparation day is to be mutually scheduled and agreed upon 
by the administrator and CSPP educator at the school site.  

 
This MOU is non-precedent setting and will remain in effect through June 30, 2028.  

 

_____________________________________                      ____________________ 

 UTLA                                                                                           Date 

______________________________________                     _____________________ 

LAUSD                                                                                  Date 

 


